
The children had lots of fun with the PTA Pumpkin Carving Competition last 
week. Well done to everyone who entered and congratulations to the winners! 
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This terms focus is – 
Excellence 
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Dear parents, 
Last week we had visitors from Bradgate Education Partnership in to see our 
progress as a school and speak with children. There was some fantastic feedback   
on our new curriculum, children’s behaviour and the quality of teaching. We have 
some points to work on but these all reflected in targets we had already 
set ourselves as a school, which was lovely to hear. Well done all! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Cheese and wine evening   Tuesday 12th November 7pm, Village Hall (parents and carers only) 
TT Rockstars and Numberblocks  Thursday 14th November 
Children in Need    Friday 15th November 
School photos    Wednesday 20th November (school uniform please) 
Flu immunisations    Friday 29th November 
Non-uniform for PTA   Friday 29th November 
Winter Song Festival (KS2 choir)  Tuesday 3rd December 
Village Christmas Event   Thursday 5th December 
(including School Christmas Fete)   
KS1 Winter Play @The Linford  Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December *NEW* 
Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day  Thursday 12th December 
KS1 Nativity @ All Saints   Monday 16th December 2pm  
KS2 Carol Service @All Saints  Wednesday 18th December 6pm 
End of term     Friday 20th December 
INSET day     Monday 6th January 
Back to School    Tuesday 7th December 

Don’t forget about our TT Rockstars and Numberblocks day on Thursday 14th!  
Children are invited to dress up as a rock star (years 2-6) or  numberblock (EYFS and 

year 1). During the day we will be using both platforms and taking part 
in fun activities and competitions. We hope this will motivate 
our children to practise their number facts regularly at home, 

helping them to become confident mathematicians.  

Don’t forget about the 
Cheese and Wine  

evening next Tuesday!  
 

We look forward to  
seeing lots of you there 

and to talking to you about our  
curriculum and plans for the year.  

Children in Need is on Friday 15th. 
Children can wear non-uniform in ex-

change for an optional donation of £1. 
Please donate via our Just Giving page 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/
newtown-linford-primary-

school-1728554393050 
We cannot accept cash in 

school.  

Please remember that, in 
line with our  published 

Attendance Policy, children 
should arrive at school 

ready for the opening of 
classroom doors at 8.40am.  

Our registers close at 9.10am. 
Any child arriving after this time 
will receive an unauthorised  

absence mark.  

The School Fete will be part of the Newtown Linford Village Christmas Event on 5th  
December. More details to follow! Children can wear non-uniform on Friday 29th  
November in exchange for chocolate donations for the PTA’s Chocolate Tombola.  

We will be marking Remembrance Day at 
11am on Monday. Children can wear 

brownie/cub/service uniforms to school 
on that day.   
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